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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – April 25, 2017 
 

Fairfield Homes, Inc. Hires New Director of Property Management  
 
Lancaster, OH – John Detore was recently hired as Director of Property Management of Fairfield Homes, Inc. He will 
maintain the successful day-to-day management of the company portfolio, which includes 101 apartment communities 
and 3,900 units, while ensuring excellent customer service and responsible asset preservation.  
 

 
“John has immense knowledge in low-income housing tax credit projects, which 
aligns perfectly with our team,” said Jennifer Gorsuch Walters, President of Fairfield 
Homes, Inc. “He brings a unique approach and is well positioned to help our 
organization, partners and community.”  
 
Prior to joining Fairfield Homes, Inc. Detore was director of financial operations for 
the Miller-Valentine Group in Cincinnati. He has over 13 years of experience in asset 
management, accounting and finance within all facets of the residential real estate 
industry. He holds a bachelor’s degree from the College of Mount St. Joseph in 
finance and marketing. He also holds a master’s degree in finance from the 
University of Cincinnati.   

 
 
To learn more about Fairfield Homes, please visit fairfieldhomesohio.com. 
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